Captain Pirone 
 
Thank you for your review.  I have copied Jeanie , so she can look at my analysis on NFPA 101. I know Jeannie will be looking at this with IBC but I do not believe we have a problem there as NFPA is more restrictive from a life safety egress aspect .
In regards to the   laws of the fire marshal . We called Jim Graves at the fire Marshalls office. His personal opinion is that these  laws of the fire marshal are many times conflicting with our national codes and that there is talk of repealing them. But presently they are in effect.
 
This brings us to what is an existing condition that we are just trying to make safer by adding an egress door to a balcony . I understand that if we were building a new building with this condition it would not be permissible but this is an existing condition. 
In summation we are requesting for this existing condition to remain with the addition of a second means of escape added. If there are any other life safety features that you would like to see added we would be glad to consider them.
 
Thank you for your time in reviewing this condition
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